
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Legal Policy 

  

  

Washington, D.C. 20530 

10 JUN 198} 
Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road Re: Appeal No. 80-2342 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 QJUS :RLH:CLN 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This responds to your correspondence of February 11, 1981. 

A member of my staff has determined that the response 
to Mr. Lesar dated February 6, 1981, is correct. The appeal 
number 80-2342 concerns information requested by Mr. Lesar 
on behalf of his client, Bernard Fensterwald. I can only 
Suggest that you contact Mr. Lesar directly to determine 
why he provided you a copy of the February 6, 1981, letter 
from this Office. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan C. Rose 
Assistant Attorney General 

 


